From: Rodriguez, Margarita A. [mailto:Margarita.Rodriguez@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 4:07 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Brendan Deenihan; Dina Soto
Subject: RE: Travel for D/C Deenihan Chicago Police Department
 
As required:
 
D/C Deenihan has returned from his trip as indicated below. The Uof Chicago will be covering all traveling and lodging expenses.
 
Thank you.
 
 
SUBJECT:                             REQUEST FOR TRAVEL 19 – 21 May 2019
                                                            and to be carried Code 47C
 
REFERENCE:                        McChrystal Leadership Forum
                                                            Alexandria, VA 22314
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